
1

Heidi Costello

From: King County, WA <KingCounty@subscriptions.kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 12:51 PM
To: Heidi Costello
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline / Precinct 5 Week In Review (August 15th, 2024)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 
 

  

  

 
  

Chief's Message 

While the Chief is taking a well-earned break, the 
Chief's Message is taking a pause too. 

Be well and stay safe -  

  

A Special Olympics 'Thank you' 

Thank you to the Shoreline Police Department for your 
continued commitment to inclusion and for your 
unwavering support of local community programs. Your 
dedication makes a significant difference and helps 
foster a safer, more connected community with Special 
Olympic Athletes. 

- Nicole A. Becker, Sr. Mgr. of Competition & 
Operations; Northwest Region  

(Note: We want to especially recognize Deputy 
Schettler for his leadership. He - and many others - are 
incredible champions in this outreach. - Chief Park) 

 



2

K95 Commendation 

We thank Deputy Mainaga for taking a few minutes to recognize K9 Deputy Dallon 
for his August 8th efforts. This BlueTeam commendation is yet another example of 
his professionalism and on-point patrol work. 

-Captain Brian Angelo 

On 08/08/24 at about 1640 hours, Deputy Dallon (K95) on-viewed suspicious 
circumstances with a female hunched over in a car with what appeared to be drug 
paraphernalia at the Park and Ride located at 14514 20th Ave NE, Shoreline. 

I arrived at the Park and Ride to back Deputy Dallon at about 1641 hours and 
observed a female standing by the driver’s seat of a Silver 2014 Cadillac with a 
purse on the floorboard with what appeared to be drug paraphernalia inside. The 
female was quickly detained in handcuffs and was advised that she was being 
investigated for possessing drug paraphernalia. Shoreline Detectives later came to 
the scene and took over the investigation. 

While we were on the scene, the female’s ex-boyfriend started walking up to the 
scene and Deputy Dallon repositioned his patrol vehicle and pointed out the bulge 
on the male to the partners for officer safety. Deputy Dallon showed professionalism 
and respect in communicating with the female and showed leadership on the scene 
to problem solve.  Deputy Dallon should be commended for his great proactive 
work. 

As a result of the combined work of deputies and detectives on scene, the female 
cooperated for further investigation. 

-Deputy Mainaga 

Ballinger Homes Outreach 

Captain Angelo, Emily, Melissa and I enjoyed the opportunity to visit Ballinger 
Homes during Tuesday's community event. We were joined by members of the King 
County Housing Authority, Urban Family and others who share the goal of 
enhancing community safety. We extend our thanks to each of you who has helped 
increase presence around Ballinger Homes. You are making a difference. 

- Captain Tim Meyer      
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North City Jazz Walk 

We want to thank Sgt. Soderstrom, Deputy Handley and others who attended 
Tuesday evening's North City Jazz Walk. The presence is welcomed by our North 
City neighbors. 

- Captain Tim Meyer  

 
Photo by Deputy Handley 

 

 
   

 




